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There are three main things to report this month:

· The Dean’s Council has raised some issues with the Student Academic Ethics Code passed by the Faculty Rep. Assembly last month.  Some of their concerns include the bases for appeals, the steps of the appeal process and whether the code is more of a policy document that might require a process for policies.  Jim Null has asked that the FRA ask EPUS to work on possible changes given these issues.  

· David Moon and Charlie Shub will give updates on the new ISIS.  This is scheduled to take effect in Fall 2010, so all of us will be impacted very soon.

· The general education task force will give an update to the FRA.  They are finalizing the goals and hope to have a faculty vote on these goals this semester.  
At the CU Faculty Council, there was one matter addressed that directly impacts UCCS:

· Jill Pollace from System HR discussed self funded health insurance.  In order to extend the UA net plan to Colorado Springs, a leasing plan is being pursued through a hospital in Colorado Springs.  The CU system has received proposals from both Memorial Hospital and Penrose Hospital in Colorado Springs.  They are reviewing these proposals.   

